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Friday 3rd May 2024 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our history lesson, year 4 are learning about The Romans. We 
have therefore arranged to have a Romans workshop on Thursday 20th 
June in school. This workshop will enhance the curriculum that is being 
taught and allow your child to experience a practical workshop about the 
Roman Empire.  This will enable them to further develop their knowledge 
about the invasion of Britain and what life was like in Britain during the 
Roman Empire. They will also have the opportunity to dress up as a 
Roman soldier, fight like a Roman and play some Roman board games.  
  
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 towards the cost of 
the workshop. This can be paid on ParentPay up until Wednesday 19th June. If we do not 
receive sufficient contributions, then this workshop will unfortunately be unable to go ahead.   
 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
 

Kind Regards 
 

 

                       O Cole      
 

Mr O Cole and Mrs O Ononeme 
Year 4 class teachers 

 
 
 
 
 

 


